
Dr. v.v. Subbo Roo
(Ft1IffJBAtlWs6.Mm. ofSdT.Govt. of India)

May 12, 2014

To~

The Board of Directors,

Ipca Laboratories Limited.

• 48, KandivliInduStrial Estate, Kandivli(W).

'J-uJ1iIooi 400 067

35 DhanalJami Colony, Malundra /liUs
&aindm1bttd 5OfJ(J]6(A.P.), /ntlia
PIt:O./0-27732945,.Cdl: (91}9M82879./5

E.Mail: drVl.srotttL).ollOo.com

Dear Sirs,

Sub : Res~tilll'l from DirectOrshipof the Boardof Directors of the Omlpany

It was my great pleasure to be associated with the Companyas Director since
september 2000.

However. due to my other professional and personal pr;e-occupations, I will not be
able to continue as the Director on the Board of the Company as well as the
member of the Committees of the Board and, therefore, request you to consider
myresignation at the en~ing Board Meeting of the Company.

I take this opportunity to appreciate and place on record my sincere appreciation
• for the valuable help and co-operation received by me from myother colleagues on

the Board of the Companyduring my tenure as a Director.

I wish all the very best to the Companyin the yews ahead.

ThankingYou,
Yis, faithfully

UIJ--::s. Q-
Dr, V.V.Subba Rao
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